
Dear	Maryland,	
	
I	am	writing	in	testimony	to	state	that	HB	1171	should	not	be	passed	into	law.		Reproductive	Liberty	is	not	
liberty	for	all.		It	is	liberty	for	some	to	do	whatever	they	want	without	consequences.		This	bill	is	only	opening	
the	door	to	lawlessness,	under	a	false	name	of	“liberty”.	
	
Liberty	is	to	do	what	is	right	and	just	according	to	God’s	laws.		This	bill	does	not	protect	the	most	innocent,	
the	children.		For	example:		where	is	the	text	for	age	of	consent?		Where	is	the	text	for	protection	from	
statutory	rape?		Just	to	remind	you,	it	is	unconstitutional	for	sex	between	adults	and	minors.	
	
Maryland,	please	do	your	duty	in	creating	laws	that	protect	the	people	of	Maryland,	and	do	not	move	the	
State	of	Maryland	into	lawlessness	under	the	disguise	of	liberty.	
	
Nancy	


